
 
Ref. No.01/USGA/CR/2025 
Date: March 31, 2025 

ANNOUNCE AND POST 

 

To: All Churches & Houses of Prayer in the Central Region 
 

Re: 2025 Summer Student Spiritual Convocation in Central Region 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

 

Hallelujah! Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.   

 

Please be informed of the Central Region 2025 E2/J1/J2 Summer Student Spiritual Convocations (SSC). Details 

are as follows: 

Theme A Life of Prayer 

Dates 6/8/2024 (5:30 pm) – 6/13/2024 (2:30 pm) 

Check in Sunday, 6/8 at 5:30pm 

Dinner at 6:00 pm 

Opening Ceremony at 7:00 pm 

*Students may arrive no earlier than Sunday (6/8) and depart no later than Friday 

(6/13), unless parents make arrangements with the local church. Please purchase air 

tickets after getting confirmation from the local church for any extended stay.  Please 

contact dallas@tjc.org to make arrangements.  

Location Dallas Church, TX 

Airport: Dallas Fort Worth (DFW) or Dallas Love Field (DAL) 

Attendees Students in grades 4-12 (as of September 2025) 

Registration Deadline May 11, 2025 

 

During the convocation, participants must lodge on church premises and will be expected to maintain a high 

level of discipline. 
 

Please note that a completed registration form is required for each student. 
 

1. Complete a physical copy of the registration form. If the student is under age 18, be sure to have the 

parent/guardian sign it before handing it to the RE coordinator. 

2. The RE Coordinator should email the scanned registration forms and the group registration form to 

CentralRegionSSC@tjc.org by May 11, 2025. The RE Coordinator should archive the registration 

forms. 

3. We request that RE coordinators (or Religious Affairs) contact families with E2/J1/J2 aged students and 

send out the registration form. 
 

If you have additional questions regarding SSC, please contact the following SSC Coordinators: 
 

 General Coordinator: Pastor Steve Hwang (steve.hwang@tjc.org) 

 Assistant Coordinators: Sis. Cindy Lee (cindy.lee@tjc.org) 

   Bro. Humphrey Huang (ianonymouz@gmail.com ) 
   Bro. Lopaka Kealiinohomoku (lopaks808@gmail.com ) 
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Please pray for this important spiritual event. May God bless you! 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 
Patrick Wong 

Central Region Coordinator 

 
 

Encl: SSC Registration Form,  

General Information Sheet 

 

Cc: All Churches & Houses of Prayers in USA, 

USGA Council Members, 

 RE Working Team, RE Coordinators, 

Canadian Coordination Center 

 


